
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

12. BROMLEY PARK TOILETS AND CHANGING ROOMS UPGRADE 
 
 The Board considered this report seeking its approval to the plans for the upgrade of the Bromley Park 

toilets and changing rooms. 
 
 As noted in the report feedback from the consultation process had been positive and no changes were 

proposed to the original proposal. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the plan for the upgrade of the Bromley Park toilets and changing 

rooms and that the Transport and Greenspace Unit commence the construction programme. 
 
 


